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Dear Parents, 

We have had a lovely start to Primary 1 with all the children 

looking very smart and settling in well. They seem to be 

enjoying exploring their new surroundings and getting to know 

the other children in the class.  

 

Playtime 

Morning break is between 10.30am and 10.45am and children can 

bring in a healthy snack to have during this time. Baljaffray 

Primary School is a nut free school so can you please ensure 

that all snacks do not contain any nuts. Children should be 

reminded that they should not share snacks with anyone due to 

food allergies. 

 

Belongings 

All items your child wears or brings to school should be 

clearly labelled with their name and class. This helps to 

return items to their owners quickly and avoids confusion.  

 

Water Bottles 

Children can bring water bottles into school and there is an 

area in the classroom where children can place their water 

bottles, accessing them when required. Can you please ensure 

your child’s water bottle is also clearly labelled?  

PE 

This term PE lessons will take place on a Wednesday afternoon 

and a Friday  morning. Gym kit should be kept in a bag in 

school and should consist of black shorts, a white t-shirt and 

soft shoes. On gym days your child may wear a white polo shirt 

to school to help with changing. All items of kit, including 

the bag, should be clearly labelled with your child’s name and 

class. We would also like to remind you that no jewellery 

should be worn on PE days.  

 

Outdoor Learning 

Every Tuesday afternoon pupils will engage in outdoor 

learning, exploring a range of activities. Please ensure your 

child has boots or wellies and a waterproof jacket with a hood 

every Tuesday. 

 

To help your child at home please encourage them to discuss 

with you what they have learned at school each day and what 

they have enjoyed. If you have any questions please feel free 

to contact us via the school office where an appointment can 

be arranged.  
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Another newsletter will be issued with more information on 

Monday 26th August.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Allan 


